F.No. CW-I-1 9019/8/2020-CW-I
Government of India
Ministry of Women and Child Development
(CW-I Section)

Fekkkk

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi-110001
Dated: 24/08/2020

To
NIC (WCD)

Shastri Bhawan,
New Delhi-01

Sub: Pradhan Mantri Rashtriya Bal Puraskar-2021- reg

Sir/Madam,

| am directed to refer to the above mentioned subject and to say that the last
date of receipt of application forms for the Awards has been extended to 15.09.2020.

2. In view of the above, it is requested that necessary changes be made in the
portal i.e. www.nca-wed.nic.in, so as to enable the applicants to submit their forms till
15.09.2020. Further, a line of notification for extension of last date of receipt of
application may also be placed on the website of PMRBP itself.

3. It is also requested to put a disclaimer on the websites of PMRBP as well as the
Ministry that “Indian Council of Child Welfare (ICCW) is not recognized by
Government of India and the awards being given by them are also neither
recognized nor supported by this Ministry”.

Yours faithfully,

04
(Vithi)

Under Secretary to the Govt. of India



